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I oppose the M4 tolls because this road has already been paid for by residents of the Blue 
Mountains and Western Sydney. As a retiree I don't have the income to be able to afford tolls. If I 
visit my elderly mum, my sisters and daughter on the Northern Beaches I usually have to use M4 
or M7 and M2. A return trip on the M7 and M2 costs over $30 and it is too expensive. I used to 
take the M4 to Homebush Bay Drive but now that option will also cost. Residents in Western 
Sydney can least afford the soaring cost of tolls even if they are working. This too is unfair to 
residents of western Sydney. 


